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Your ref: SSD-27028161 
Our ref: DOC22/1019778 

Emma Butcher 
Senior Planning Officer  
DPE Planning  
4 Parramatta Square, Parramatta NSW 2150 

By email: emma.Butcher@dpie.nsw.gov.au   

Dear Emma, 

Subject: Trinity Point Mixed Use Development (SSD – 27028161) 
 
Thank you for your e-mail dated 18 November 2022 in which you invited the Biodiversity 
Conservation Division (BCD) of the Department of Planning and Environment for advice in relation 
to the Trinity Point Mixed Use Development (SSD – 27028161) within the Lake Macquarie City 
Council local government area. 
 
BCD has reviewed the application and has no comment.   If you have any further questions about 
this issue, please contact Sarah Warner Acting Senior Team Leader Planning, on 49042748 or at 
huntercentralcoast@environment.nsw.gov.au  
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Warner 
Acting Senior Team Leader Planning  
Hunter Central Coast Branch 
Biodiversity and Conservation Division 
 

16 December 2022 
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